
 
Tuesday 16th June 

Google Classroom 

 

 

Dear parents,  

 

In the coming weeks, teachers are going to be setting home learning tasks on Google Classroom                

from T1-6. This is a fantastic platform where you will be able to see all the tasks set by your child’s                     

class teacher and receive support if you need it. 

 

Google Classroom is easy to use. A quick guide and video will be emailed to you, along with your                   

child’s individual log in. Please take some time this week to play around in the classroom and see                  

how it works. There will be a video for your child to watch and an activity for them to respond to.  

 

The teachers will set the home learning activities daily, rather than via the Sunday evening email. If                 

you download the app, it will send you notifications when work has been posted.  

 

Here are the class codes 

ONLY log on using the username that has been given to you by the teacher.  

T1 T2 T3 T4 T5 T6 

raaqjqt bi62vzn gx2szof two7zaq fdrmrqx pjmup2o 

 

If you are unable to access the classroom please email Miss Reid: ​ereid@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk             

or ring the school office. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Mr Jevons          Miss Reid 

Head Teacher    Assistant Head 

 

mailto:ereid@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk

